
 
Best New Methodologies and Techniques to Enhance Safety in Spine 

Surgery 

Call for Abstracts 

Due February 18, 2022  

Share Your Spine Surgery Safety Efforts that Have Made a Difference! These do 
not need to be formal papers but rather any project that made a difference in 
spine surgery quality, safety, or value. 
 
Award: Best papers receive $1,000 and are invited to present during a live webinar 
on either April 14 or April 21, 2022 at 7 pm Eastern Time.   
 
Notifications of acceptance will be sent out by March 7, 2022 via email. 
 
Details: 

 Submissions welcome in any area of spine surgery safety.   
 Submission categories include:  

• Quality 
• Safety  
• Value 
• Satisfaction 
• Other 

 Only abstracts submitted in English will be reviewed. 

 Abstracts should be original work. 
 During the online submission process, you will be required to enter contact information, 

including e-mail addresses, and disclosures for both the presenting author AND all co-
authors. 

 Abstracts must not exceed a maximum of 400 words. 
 Abstracts should be thoroughly checked for spelling and grammar. 

 Do not include the abstract title or author information in the body of the abstract. 

 You will receive an e-mail confirmation after the submission. 


